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Dear Higher Education Colleagues, 
 
We wanted to provide an update on the status of the reporting template that was mentioned in the General 
Guidance on Reporting and Analysis for the Annual Sexual Misconduct Base Climate Survey released in April. 
Currently, IBHE and ICCB are working together to create a reporting template that will allow institutions to 
easily report the aggregate results from their fielding of the base survey. We plan to provide this to 
institutions in mid-to-late July. At this time, there is no change to the required reporting deadlines—any 
institution that fielded the survey in Spring 2024 is required to report to IBHE or ICCB by September 30, 2024.  
 
We hope this information is helpful. Please email SexualMisconductSurvey@ibhe.org with any questions. 
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